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August 28, 2019 

 

 

Dear Board Members, 

 

Greetings from Glendale. Mrs. Christoferson and I would like to thank you for the 

wonderful barbecue you provided for staff during pre-inservice. It was greatly 

appreciated. We are off to a great start as the students are already settling into the new 

school year. Our attendance increased by one this year so enrollment is up to 18 students. 

Today we took the class to the newly completed chicken barn to observe and learn about 

the egg packing and shipping process. The students are once again excited for the 

monthly rangers visits as well as our weekly character education lessons with Mr. 

Andreas. We are looking forward to another exciting, rewarding academic year.  

 

Your partners in education, 

 

 

Ms. Cindy Show/Mrs. Ellen Christoferson 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


